Hello Barbara,

| am reaching out on behalf of the Desert Hot Springs Healthy City Initiatives Committee, and the Desert Hot Springs
Rotary Club to request a donation from the CCAC of $500 for our upcoming Happy Healthy Halloween event.

Your past donations have made our event very successful and we appreciate your continued support of this great
community event.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if | may be of any additional assistance.

@ Desert Hor Serines Rotary
@ Healthy Gity Initiatives  Desert Hot Springs

Two Bunch Palms Tr.

It’'s time for the Zombie Walk - A - Thon!

Paticipate in our Walk-A-Thon to raise money for your organization. Gain sponsors, complete laps
and raise money for your cause. Contact Jackie Chatman for mor information. 213-822-2634

* Vendor Box

We are in need of bagged candy,
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Visit www.dhshealthycity.com For Details and Updates

Jackie Chatman, MA, NC Contact Jackie Chatman to Register 213-822-2634 JackieDHSRotary@gmail.com
2017-2018 Past President, Rotary Club of Desert Hot Springs

Assistant Governor, District 5330, Area 3

Eating for Wellness; Certified Nutrition Consultant

Young Living

Young Living Essential Oil, Independent Distributor #3549507

www.eatingforwellness.net

213-822-2634




